Horizon owners still seeking
permits

Even though the Horizon is closed and it is going to be
transformed into Park Tahoe, not all the permits are in hand.

The owners — brothers Jon and David Park — are still seeking
the necessary permits from Douglas County to do the work they
desire.

One permit that is in hand is a demo permit. This is to tear
down the porte cochere — or overhang for the valet area.

Douglas County is reviewing the building permit application to
remodel the gaming floor area and renovate hotel rooms.

The Stateline hotel-casino is going to become a Hard Rock-
themed property. About $40 million is being spent on the
remodel.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/04/horizon-owners-still-seeking-permits/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/04/horizon-owners-still-seeking-permits/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/03/horizon-hotel-casino-reincarnated/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/03/horizon-hotel-casino-reincarnated/

